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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception Induction 
 
We hope that this letter finds you and your family well. This letter outlines further arrangements for the induction 
visits on Thursday and Friday 16th/17th July respectively. 
 
We completely understand that, during the current pandemic, you may not wish to send your child to school at this 
time – this is entirely your choice. 
 
You will have already received a letter stating which bubble your child will be in for those two sessions as well as 
starting and finishing times.  
 
Children will need to wear comfortable clothes and will need to bring: 
 

 a piece a fruit 

 water bottle  

 sun hat (if hot) 
 
The children will be outside as much as possible in their bubbles (no more than 7 children) and will not come into 
contact with any other children. Staff have been allocated to work with particular bubbles over the course of the two 
days. 
 
Parents and carers are not required to stay. You will drop the children off and return to pick them up at the correct 
time.  
 
Due to social distancing, when you arrive at school, you will be directed to follow our one-way entrance/exit system 
and line up outside the main school gate 2 metres apart. Staff will collect the children from the main gate. This is our 
normal procedure for when the children start school. Children will then be brought out to the main gate at the end 
of the session, where you will collect them. 
 
Please email office@highlittletonschool.com to accept or decline this invitation. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Gareth Griffith 
Headteacher 

mailto:office@highlittletonschool.com
http://www.highlittleton.bathnes.sch.uk/
mailto:office@highlittletonschool.com

